MClrtin Julie Mikulas
MGFI@J[JEO Regional Land Manager

June 15, 2023

Mr. Brock Bowles & Mr. Patrick Lennberg
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: M-1977-439 Amendment 4, Adequacy Review Item 40.f.
Dear Mr. Bowles and Mr. Patrick Lennberg:

In our last adequacy review response prior to approval of Amendment 04, for Comment 40.f., we agreed
to design an underdrain for the north side of G-l and submit it to the DRMS by June 15, 2023 as a Technical
Revision. We agreed that the drain would be installed if groundwater levels in the monitoring wells are
within 4 feet of the ground surface for more than 2 consecutive months.

Please accept this letter and attachments as technical revision submittal and | can be reached at 970-407-
3631 if any additional information is needed at this time.

Sincerely,

@ﬁ, L 1o lao

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



